
 

 

 

 
 

17 May 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
LCFC Celebration Day - Tuesday 18 May 2021 
 
Upon discussion with staff and also taking account previous events that have occurred on campus we are 
inviting our students to celebrate the weekend’s Leicester City FA cup win if they wish to. 
 
Students can either: 
 
- Wear an LCFC top 
- Wear a blue top in support of LCFC 
- Wear an LCFC scarf 
 
This is not a non-uniform day and the campus uniform should be worn other than the items above.  
 
Students are also invited to support the local community by making a voluntary contribution towards the 
LCFC Foundation via Parent Pay :  https://www.lcfc.com/fans-community/foundation/foundation-overview 
 
Many Thanks 

 
W Teece 
Headteacher 
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